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Councilmember Nelsie Yang here,

Did you know? Our city staff work to resolve
issues with nuisance properties and vacant
buildings. They support and hold property owners
accountable to creating and meeting renovation
plans and repair plans for structures in a given
timeline. You may have noticed that for many years
now, the property on 1179 SEVENTH STREET
EAST was stagnant. The structures on that
property are now in harsher conditions and beyond

repair. | am committed to building an East Side abundant in resources, businesses, and
opportunity for people across race, class, gender, and age. Leaving this property as-is does
not bring us closer to the future we deserve. That's why my colleagues joined me in voting to
order the rehabilitation or razing and removal of the structures at 1179 SEVENTH STREET
EAST. In Ward 6, we welcome new beginnings just as we do new families, businesses, and
ideas.

It's been a blast serving as Vice Chair of the Board of Water Commissioners and ensuring
that everyone has clean, drinking water and more. Check out photos from me touring our
city’s water treatment facility located on 1900 North Rice Street, Maplewood, Minnesota
55113. Hoping you will consider scheduling a tour once it's open to the public again. Highly
recommended it, especially for children and youths!




